
From: Cuaresma, Sally
Sent: 7/5/2011 1:50:23 PM
To: Rothchild, Ann Christina (annchristina.rothchild@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=J8HS)
Bcc:
Subject: RE: PG&E's Nuclear Decommissioning Trust Committee Mtng on July 28

ok...well wait.

Sally Cuaresma 
Regulatory Relations 
Tel.# 415/973-5012

From: Rothchild, Ann Christina [mailto:annchristina.rothchild@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, July 05, 2011 1:48 PM 
To: Cuaresma, Sally
Subject: RE: PG&E's Nuclear Decommissioning Trust Committee Mtng on July 28

Hi Sally,

I’ll attempt to get information for you. Our Chief of Staff is out this week; however, I’ll still try to 
get an answer.

Ann Christina Rothchild
California Public Utilities Commission
Office of Timothy Alan Simon, Commissioner 
505 Van Ness Avenue, San Francisco, CA 94102 
(415) 703-3712 (personal)

(415) 703-1294 (fax) 
E-mail ACR@cpuc.ca.gov

From: Cuaresma, Sally [mailto:A2C7@pge.com]
Sent: Friday, July 01, 2011 9:43 AM
To: Rothchild, Ann Christina
Cc: White, Phyllis R.; Hughes, John (Reg Rel)
Subject: PG&E's Nuclear Decommissioning Trust Committee Mtng on July 28

SB GT&S 0444868
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Hi Ann Christina,

Based on your inquiry, please confirm if Comr Simon and a member of his staff are planning on 
attending PG&E's NDCTC mtng on July 28.

Thank you.

Sally Cuaresma

Regulatory Relations

Tel.# 415/973-5012
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